
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Wednesday, April 9, 2025 
 
 
 
Girls Night In 

• Introducing PPHS’s first Girls’ Night In taking place May 8 from 4-approximately 8 p.m.! Girls 
Night In allows for bonding with peers and staff, enjoying a night together with friends, and 
participate in activities.  

• To help run and set up this event, please attend the committee meeting on Tuesday, April 15 in 
room 222 (Ms. Bengel) time TBD.  

 
 
Music 

• A reminder to all music council members to meet immediately at 10:35 in the big gym to begin 
set-up for this afternoon’s rehearsal. 

• Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble should pick up their instruments from the 
music room at the beginning of period 3 and head to the gymnasium. Those students helping to 
organize today should meet with Ms. Rensink at 11:00 am in the music room for final 
instructions and to get your lists. 

• Tangent rehearses after school today at their regular time. See you all there! 
 
 
Ultimate Frisbee 

• A reminder there is Senior Ultimate Frisbee practice today after school. Please check the roster 
posted outside the Phys-ed office. 


